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Dear Mr. Nosenzo, |NJ232;}2&AL
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the Embassy is authorized to confirm on b-ﬁslf of the
Austrian Federal Government that physical accuxié& nca;urcs,
providing as a ainiasum a level of protection comparable to
the one set forth in lAEA-Document INFCIRC/225/Rev/1 will
be maintained with respect to the zaterial as icentified
on the applicaticns for export licenses No XSNMO 1723,
XSNMO 1726 and XSNMO 1727, to be transferred from the
United States to the ASTRA-Reactor in S{Ebc:sdo:f, Austria,
as well as to any special nuclear material produced in or

by the use thereof.

Sincerely yours
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Rudolf Lennkh
Third Secretary

Mr, Louis Nosenzo

Deputy Assistant Secretary
Nuclear Enercgy and Energy
Technology Affairs (C2s/N)
Rooa # 7831
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